
 

 

  
Monday 25th September 2023 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

KS1 Harvest Celebration at St Michael’s Church 
 

I am writing to inform you that children in KS1 will be taking part in a Harvest celebration at St 
Michael’s church on Wednesday 4th October. Children will learn about Harvest and sing some 
songs together to celebrate. Children will leave school in the morning and will return before 
lunch.  
 
As part of our Harvest celebration, we would like to request contributions to the Middlewich and 
District Foodbank. If you would like to donate, please bring items such as tinned goods into 
school on the day of the church visit and we will arrange for them to be delivered. You can find 
out more about the foodbank and what items they are requesting using the link below. Any 
donations will be greatly appreciated. Donate food | Middlewich & District Foodbank 
 
If you have any queries, please contact me via the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Biggs 
Music Teacher 
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